
Friday, May 22, 2015, has 
been designated as a “Bad 
Weather Make Up Day” at 
Blackwell CISD.  Classes will be 
held on this day.

Robert Lee ISD has missed 
two days of  school due to bad 
weather.  Both of  the days 
missed will have to be made 
up and they have been 
scheduled for Friday, May 15, 
and Friday, May 22, 2015.

Also, two early release days 
have been added to the 
calendar.  These will be 
Friday, April 17, at 12:30 pm 

for the Junior High Track 
Meet and Friday, May 8, at 
12:30 pm.  Friday, May 8, is 
the day slated for the 
Elementary Field Day.  The 
buses will be running at that 
time and arrangements will 
need to be made to pick up 
students at the early release 
time.

Please feel free to contact 
the school office at 453-4555 
if  you have any questions.

Robert Lee Robotics is putting 
the stomp back into Steer 
Country.  Team members are 
selling hoof  prints as a fundraiser 
putting the hoof  prints back on 
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  Ernest Andrus, 91 years old and a WWII Veteran, is running coast to coast in 
support of  our nation’s military.  On Thursday, April 9, he made his journey through Bronte with a big 
support and cheers from the Bronte Community and Bronte ISD Students. A welcome sign was made by 
the Bronte Student Council and several community members ran 
with him. Thank you Mr. Andrus for your astounding mission.


